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Mrs, G. G, Bumsey, 
1295 Coast Blvd 
La Jolla, California,

• »

Dear Madam

ïour letter of December 22nd 
addressed to the Principal of McGill University 
with reference to the discovery of Insulin has 
been forwarded to Dr. F. C. Banting of the 
University of Toronto, the doctor in question.

You will doubtless receive a 
communication from Dr. Banting in due course.

♦

Yours faithfully,
I

/

Principal * s Secretary.

I

rnsmaÊ^m
t

,

:'a§awmm

m

-

5;-.;s


